
STATE OF NEW MEXICO 
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 

IN RE SPC RESOURCES, LLC 

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION’S 
APPLICATION TO REVOKE SPC 
RESOURCES, LLC’S APPLICATION 
FOR PERMIT TO DRILL CAVEMAN 
402H WELL 

CASE NO.  22102 

ENTRY OF APPEARANCE 

COMES NOW, Michael H. Feldewert, Adam G. Rankin, Julia Broggi, and Kaitlyn A. Luck 

of Holland & Hart, LLP, and hereby enter their appearances in the above-referenced case on behalf 

of SPC Resources, LLC  

Respectfully submitted,  

HOLLAND & HART, LLP 

Michael H. Feldewert 
Adam G. Rankin 
Julia Broggi 
Kaitlyn A. Luck 
Post Office Box 2208 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504 
(505) 988-4421
(505) 983-6043
mfeldewert@hollandhart.com
agrankin@hollandhart.com
jbroggi@hollandhart.com
kaluck@hollandhart.com

ATTORNEYS FOR SPC RESOURCES, LLC 



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I hereby certify that on July 27, 2021, I served a copy of the foregoing document to the 
following counsel of record via Electronic Mail to: 

Eric Ames 
Jesse Tremaine 
Assistant General Counsels 
New Mexico Energy Minerals and Natural 
Resources Department 
1220 S. St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
eric.ames@state.nm.us 
jessek.tremaine@state.nm.us 

ATTORNEYS FOR OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 

Adam G. Rankin 


